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Australian-American week

Mr Andrew Young, United States Ambassador to the United

Nations, has accepted the Prime Minister's invitation to

visit Australia, as a joint guest of the Government and

the Australian-American Association, to participate in

the Australian-American Week activities in May 1979.

Mr Young is expected to have official discussions with the

Government during his visit.

Details of his Australian itinerary will be announced when

arrangements are finalised.
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